Heritage Advisory Committee
Minutes =L0= May 9, 1989

NEW BUSINESS

Mr. Barber reported on the following:

(a)

(b)

(c)

A letter was received from the owner of the properties at
1517, 1519 and 1521 Amelia Street, requesting that the
previous application for heritage designation be cancelled.

MOVED SECONDED

That 1517, 1519 and 1521 Amelia Street be maintained on the
Heritage Registry.

CARRIED

A copy of a letter was received which had been sent to the
owner of 610 St. Charles Street from Co-Operators Insurance
Company advising that it is not possible for the company  to
insure the heritage propety at 610 St. Charles Street as it
is heritage designated. A copy of Mayor Brewin's reply was
also received.

MOVED SECONDED
That the correspondence be received for information.
CARRIED

A copy of a letter was received from the City Manager to the
Provincial Capital Commission relating to the Federal
Designation of St. Ann's Academy.

MOVED SECONDED

That a letter be written to the Federal Government from the
Mayor requesting that consideration be given to some form of
financial assistance program being established to assist
municipalities and Provincial governments in funding the
rehabilitation of heritage buildings.

CARRIED

The meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m.



